
 
  
  

SERVICE ADVISORY  
  

 

Gary Metro Center  
Sept. 15, 2018 

 
The South Shore Line will begin improvements to the Gary Metro Center platform this 
weekend that will impact passenger access to the station.  
 
Beginning Saturday, Sept. 15, 2018, the Gary Metro Broadway entrance will be closed 
for the duration of the project. 
 
Beginning Monday, Sept. 17, 2018, the Gary Metro east end of the platform will also 
be closed to passengers while the work is completed.  
 
Passengers may still access the SSL platform through the main Metro entrance, via the 
elevator and stairwell. The closure is expected to last approximately 2-3 weeks.  
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